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71, Fenchurch Street, Lendon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No,: 24305

Your reference: 14th July, 1959

FGD/JE.

jsn. (8)
8/KL Dear Sirs,

Steamer "ARISTRELLA"

Reverting to your letter of the 13th March
and subsequent correspondence, I would acquaint
you that a report has now been received from the
la Spezia Surveyors of a Survey held in April/
May, from which it is noted the ship has been
examined in drydock and the Main Boiler survey

helde.

A satisfactory Genereal Exanination was also
carried out at this time, and as & result of this
inspection postponement of the Special Survey until
April, 1960 has been approved by the Committeee.

In the meantime fresh records of Docking
gurvey and Main Boiler Survey with a date of
5,59 have been assigned.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Commitiece

Mesers. Chandris (England) Limited,
5y Bhs Helen's Place,

Bishopsgate,

LONDUN. EsCeD e

Lloyd's Register
BeEsen.. L Qlindalion,/

SRR R



